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Dear, 

 

True Mother's short visit to the US went very well. Because of coronavirus and 2 knee operations, she 

wasn't able to visit America for a long time. She stayed very briefly because upon return to Korea she 

needed to start a 14-day self-quarantine which she wanted to get beyond in time for her schedule 

including a Christmas program. 

 

In these last few weeks of this tumultuous year of 2020 let's conclude this year with prayer and 

determination. Everything that has happened this year is merely preparation for God's Providence to enter 

the next phase in 2021 and if we have hearts filled with gratitude, forgiveness and love then we shall see 

great things happened in the next year. 

 

God bless 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 


